
 

Tyler A&M Mothers’ Club General Meeting 

February 20, 2025 
 

The general meeting was held at Pollard United Methodist Church at 6:30 p.m. with approximately 22 in 

attendance.  Thanks to Luba Pitonakova for providing refreshments! 

 

At 6:30 p.m. Treva Tew, President, welcomed everyone with a Howdy. 

 

The minutes from the meeting held January 16th were previously emailed to the membership. Kristen 

Steinbrecher made a motion to approve the minutes.  The motion was seconded by Mica Perez.  With no 

corrections, the minutes stand approved as distributed.   

 

The Treasurer’s Report was also emailed to the membership before the meeting.  Joyce Green made a 

motion to approve the Treasurer’s Report.  The motion was seconded by Robin Parrish.  With no 

corrections, the Treasurer’s Report stands approved as distributed.   

 

Treva made these requests: 

• If you have old Aggie T-Shirts, please bring them for next year’s T-Shirt Quilt. 

• If you are interested in being an officer next year, please see Treva.   

• Please sign up on Facebook to work one or more two-hour shifts at our booth at the Aggie Mom 

Boutique to be held April 4-5 in College Station during Family Weekend.   

•  

The Spring Goody Bag order form is available online and in person. 

 

Our scholarship application is available online.  Deadline is March 31st. 

 

Upcoming Meetings:   

 

March 11th (Tuesday) – Give Back fundraiser and social meeting at True Vine. 

 

April 12th (Saturday) – We will have a wine tasting fundraiser by 12 Fires Winery and Vineyard at Oak 

Crossing Center in Whitehouse.  Please invite everyone – not just Aggies.  We will also have a silent 

auction that night, and we are looking for donations of items.   

 

At 6:40 p.m., Julia Bradshaw, owner of Good Juju Gourmet Cookies, led the attendees in a cookie 

decorating class.  (Juju is the name her grandchildren call her.)  She taught us to outline, flood, and 

decorate four cookies – heart, round, Gig ‘ Em hand, and Texas.  After the cookies were decorated, she 

took a picture.  She assigned everyone a number and selected two numbers randomly to win one set of 

cookies she had decorated during the class demonstrations. 

 

The meeting concluded at 7:45 p.m.   

 

(Minutes by Jessica Knowles, Recording Secretary) 


